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I, KC McKillip support the passing of HB 3155 to allow OHV’s to be allowed on 

roadways. I think this will not only create more revenue for Oregon it will also bring 

awareness to those that have OHV’s how to legally utilize their vehicles more. A lot of 

ranchers and farmers will use this to operate their business. It will help efficiency 

across the board.  


